Meeting of the Regional Group of the 20th ITU-T Study
Group for Eastern Europe, Central Asia and the Caucasus

Today, within the framework of the Forum "Smart Sustainable Cities: Organizational and Technical
Aspects of Development”, which is taking place in Minsk from 16 to 18 March, a meeting of the
Regional Group of the 20th ITU-T Study Group for Eastern Europe, Central Asia and the Caucasus
(SG20RG-EECAT) will take place.

https://www.itu.int/en/ITU-T/studygroups/2017-2020/20/sg20rgeecat/Pages/default.aspx
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